
Proof of Insurance


Book of Order G-3.0112 (Insurance) states that “Each council shall obtain property and 
liability insurance coverage to protect its facilities, programs, staff, and elected and 
appointed officers.” 


The Presbytery Trustees have reinstated the requirement for our churches to provide 
proof of insurance to the presbytery. 


Please send your certificate of insurance providing proof of these coverages to Lisa 
Wells, Office Manager, by January 1, 2023. Thank you!


